
 February 2023 Newsletter 

 FEBRUARY DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 Jan 30- Feb 3  Letter D, All the Days of the Week 

 February 6-10  Letter P, Shapes and Patterns 

 February 9-10  Prepare for Valentines Day Celebration 

 February 13&14  Valentine's Celebration! 
 February 13-17  Letter B, Friendship Week 
 February 15  OPEN HOUSE 
 February 20  CLOSED - Family Day 
 February 21-24        Letter S, Snow and Ice Science 
 Feb 27 - Mar 3  Letter R, SKATING STARTS!!! 

 OPEN HOUSE 

 Please join us at our open house in the preschool, February 15 @ 6pm. Come meet our 
 teachers, see the classroom, and experience the enriching environment we have available for 
 your kids. Our Board members will also be there to talk about the board  and what we do for 
 the preschool. PLEASE NOTE registration cannot happen until we have a full board for next 
 year. 

 PRESCHOOL BOARD 

 With our Registration for 2022/2023 coming up quickly we have several board positions to be 
 filled. These positions need to be filled prior to registration taking place. This year we have 
 implemented a bonus for those members that step up to fill board positions, by offering the 

 last month of tuition to be be waved as a THANK YOU bonus. Please reach out if you have any 
 questions about the board or the positions available for next year. 

 Currently we need to fill 

 - President  -Vice President -Advertising -Fundraising -Secretary 



 SKATING PROGRAM: 

 The Bow Valley Agricultural Society has kindly donated ice time to all of our classes.  Skating 
 classes will begin on February 27 and will continue to March 9.  Morning classes will skate each 
 day from 9:00 – 9:30.  In order to skate, ALL students and adults MUST wear a helmet – NO 

 EXCEPTIONS.   Children must also wear snow pants and mittens. 

 We still need volunteers! We require one adult for every three children on the ice.   Adults do 
 not need to wear skates, but are welcome to - just make sure you also wear a helmet! Sign up 

 is in the foyer of the preschool. 

 VALENTINES DAY: 

 The children will be celebrating valentine's 
 day in class. PLease bring in Valentines Day 
 Cards for your child to hand out during class 
 to give to their friends. BECAUSE of the 
 Allergy alerts please NO TREAT ITEMS. 
 Encourage your Child to work on writing their 
 own name (depending on ability level) Instead 
 of placing your child’s friend’s name on the 
 card, please just put your childs name on each 
 card. 
 Your Child will NEED 20 CARDS for their 
 friends. 

 REMINDER! 

 In  light  of  our  most  recent  cold  snap,  we  will  be 
 implementing  a  cold  weather  policy.  Going  forward, 
 if  the  weather  reaches  -35  with  or  without  the 
 windchill,  according  to  Indus  area  Weather,  the 
 Preschool  will  be  closed.  The  Preschool  also 
 reserves  the  right  to  close  in  any  other  unsafe  or 
 extreme  circumstances  such  as  heavy  snowfall, 
 fog,  ice,  building  issues  etc.  Thank  you  for  your 
 understanding. 


